
     
To the Lord Mayor and     Report No. 336/2016 
Members of Dublin City Council   Report of the Executive Manager  
       North West Area 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
With reference to the proposal to extinguish the public right of way 
over the Laneway to the rear of number’s 62-72 Faussagh Avenue,  

Cabra, Dublin 7. 

______________________________________________________________ 
 
A request to extinguish the Public Right of Way over laneway to the rear of number’s 
62-72 Faussagh Avenue, Cabra, Dublin 7, was received from residents. The extent 
of the proposed extinguishment is shown on Drawing No R.M. 23939B (copy 
attached). The North West Area Committee at its meeting on 17th November, 2015 
agreed to initiate the statutory procedures to extinguish the Public Right of Way over 
the above area. 

 
Statutory Requirement 

 
The proposal was advertised in the public press on Monday 18th July, 2016 and signs 
were erected on site in accordance with Section 73 of the Roads Act 1993.  The 
latest date for receipt of submissions regarding this proposal was Friday 26th August, 
2016. 
 
No submissions were received in response to the public advertisement. 
 
Service Checks 

 
There were no objections raised by the Statutory Bodies. 
 

 
Recommendation 

 
This item was discussed at the North West Area Committee meeting held on 18th 
October, 2016 and the committee members decided to recommend extinguishment 
to the City Council, as shown on Drawing No. RM 23939B. 
 
 
 
Dave Dinnigan 
Area Manager      26th October 2016  
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 


